
 

 

WALSALL COUNCIL 
LICENSING ACT 2003 

NOTICE OF APPLICATION 
VARIATION OF A PREMISES LICENCE 

 
Premises Queens 

1 Norton Road, Pelsall, Walsall, WS3 4AY 
 
Notice is hereby given that Marston’s Plc has applied to Walsall 
Council as the Licensing Authority for the variation of a premises 
licence under S.34 of the Licensing Act 2003. 

 
Anyone who wishes to make representations regarding this 
application must give notice in writing to: The Licensing Unit, Civic 
Centre, Darwall Street, Walsall, WS1 1TP. Representations must be 
received no later than: 29 November 2024. 
 
The Application Record and Register may be viewed during normal 
office hours at the above address. 
 
It is an offence under Section 158 of the Licensing Act 2003, knowingly 
or recklessly to make a false statement in connection with an 
application and the maximum fine for which a person is liable on 
summary conviction for the offence is up to level 5 on the standard 
scale(£5000) 

The Proposed Variation(s) 
1. To extend the terminal hour for licensable activities Mondays to 

Saturdays to 01:00 the following mornings with the premises 
closing to the public 30 minutes thereafter. 

2. To advance the commencement hour for licensable activities to 
09:00 Mondays to Sundays. 

3. To license the car park (until 22:30 for the sale of alcohol) as per 
the drawing deposited with the Licensing Authority. 

4. To amend the Annex beer garden condition to state the beer 
garden will close by 22:30. 

To remove the Annex 3 condition requiring the presence of a personal 
licence holder at specific times 
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